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5 March 2015 

Tom Thursby 
Legal Counsel - Competition and Regulatory 
Vodafone New Zealand Limited 
P 0 Box 1271 
Wellington 6011 

Dear Tom 

Request for extension to deadline for cross-submissions: UBA and UCLL FPP draft 
determinations 

Thank you for your letter dated 3 February 2015 (received 3 March 2015 by email). 

As you are aware, the Commission has already provided an extension to the UCLL and UBA 
price review submission period. We are therefore declining a general extension request. 

However, we will allow an extension to all parties for providing cross-submissions relating to 
geospatial modelling to 12 pm on Thursday 2 April 2015. 

We are publishing your letter and this response on our website so that all parties are aware 
of this extension. We require that Vodafone and any other parties wishing to avail 
themselves of this extension request provide the Commission with a specific statement of 
what the Commission can expect to receive in cross-submissions relating to geospatial 
modelling so that we, and other parties, are able to plan accordingly. We will also publish 
these specific statements on our website. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Stephen Gale 
Telecommunications Commissioner 
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